
The Church Of The Resurrection 
259 Miramar Beach Drive,  Miramar Beach, Florida  32550   

Phone:  850-837-0357   Fax:  850-837-2062 
Website:  WWW.RESURRECTIONBYTHEBEACH.ORG 

As people of the Eucharist, Loved by God, We choose to serve. 

Resurrection Parish Staff 
Father Thomas J. Guido, Pastor  

pastor@resurrectionbythebeach.org 

Matthew D. Rezmer, Deacon  
dcnmac@cox.net 

Mary Pat Cedarleaf, Business Manager 
mpcedarleaf@resurrectionbythebeach.org 

Marilyn Austin, RE & Youth  
marilyn@resurrectionbythebeach.org 

Tom Cournow, Bookkeeper   
business@resurrectionbythebeach.org 

Lisa Foster, Secretary   
admin@resurrectionbythebeach.org 

Mario Martinez, Maintenance  
maintenance@resurrectionbythebeach.org  

Kitty Boe, Music   
kbmusic@resurrectionbythebeach.org 

Steve McCown, Music 
music@resurrectionbythebeach.org 

 

Parish Office Hours 
 Monday - Thursday 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM  

 

All bulletin announcements must be submitted in 
writing by 12:00 noon on Monday to  

admin@resurrectionbythebeach.org.  

Mass Schedule 
Saturday Vigil Mass:   

5:00 PM 
Sunday Masses:   

8:00 AM & 10:30 AM  
Daily Masses:   

Monday-Friday:  8:30 AM 
Holy Days of Obligation:   
Please call the parish office. 

Adoration of the  
Blessed Sacrament:   

Friday:  9:00-10:00 AM  
Confessions:   

Saturday:  4:00-4:45 PM  
or by appointment  

Online Giving Now Available at Resurrection! 
Our parish now offers Online Giving, a web-based electronic contribu-
tion application.  We are providing this service so that you will have 
the option to manage your contributions online (through your bank 
account or by credit card) or with your offertory envelopes.  This ser-
vice is safe and secure.  Sign up for Online Giving by visiting our par-
ish website at www.resurrectionbythebeach.org and selecting the 
Online Giving link, or call the Parish Office at 837-0357 for information. 



St. Vincent de Paul Society’s 
assistance toll free number is 1-
888-229-6582. Anyone in need of 
short term help should leave their 
name, contact information and a 
brief description of their situation.  
A St. Vincent de Paul member will 
return the call within 24 hours. 

   VICTIMS OF ABUSE 
The Diocese of Pensacola-Tallahassee is com-
mitted to healing the hurting hearts of sexual 
abuse victims and has established Victims 
Assistance Coordinators who are experienced 
and trained counselors and are available to help 
persons who have been sexually abused.  The 
Coordinator for the Pensacola/Ft. Walton Beach 
area is Louis M. Makarowski, Ph.D., P.A., (850) 
477-7181. 

Mass Intentions for  
November 8-16, 2014 

Saturday, Nov. 8              +Gordon Grant  
Sunday, Nov. 9       8:00  +John Foster 
                10:30  +Frances Morgan 
Monday, Nov. 10             +Sam Marino 
Tuesday, Nov. 11            +Sheila D. Connell 
Wednesday, Nov. 12       John Jarvis     
Thursday, Nov. 13           +David Newsome 
Friday, Nov. 14        John & Rosemary Auer’s 
      50th Wedding Anniversary 
Saturday, Nov. 15           +Dorothy Sanders  
Sunday, Nov. 16    8:00  +Deceased Members 
              of the Rizziere Family 
                10:30  +Michael Doyle 

 

  Catholic Sharing Appeal (CSA) is 
the annual partnering of parishioners across 
the diocese to support the broader work of 
our Church at the diocesan level to provide 
the necessary resources to carry out our 
missions of teaching, serving and worship-
ing by helping those in need, strengthening 
family life, building a foundation of faith in 
our parishioners, including our youth, and 
ensuring that our parishes and diocese will 
be able to continue making new disciples 
and building God’s Church on earth, within 
and outside individual parish boundaries.  
Over one half of all gifts donated to CSA this 
year will directly support Catholic Charities, 
Catholic Schools, and Seminarian Educa-
tion.  Any gifts raised through CSA that are 
beyond the diocesan goal for a parish are 
retained by the parish, without assessment, 
for individual parish needs. 
  Please visit www.ptdiocese.org, click on 
Catholic Sharing Appeal under Stewardship 
& Development in order to set up your 
online account.   

Contributions for  
November 1-2, 2014 

Offertory:  $13,594.00 
Building Fund:  $4,142.00 

Building Debt  
(as of October 10, 2014):  

$40,176.00 

SACRAMENTS 
Call the office for information about sacraments. 

Baptism:  Parents should be registered and ac-
tive parishioners for at least one year before de-
sired baptism date.   
Marriage:  Prospective couples must be regis-
tered and active parishioners for at least one year 
before desired wedding date.    
Anointing of the Sick/Pastoral Care: Please 
call the office if you or someone you know wishes 
to receive Communion and a visit at home, the 
hospital or in a nursing home. 

Catholic Sharing Appeal  
Resurrection’s CSA goal  
for 2014 is $73,593.39 

Received to date:   
$65,785.22 

Remaining amount to  
reach goal:  $7,808.17 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
Monday: Ti 1:1-9; Ps 24:1b-4ab, 5-6; Lk 17:1-6 
Tuesday: Ti 2:1-8, 11-14; Ps 37:3-4, 18, 23, 27, 29; Lk 17:7-10 
Wednesday: Ti 3:1-7; Ps 23:1b-6; Lk 17:11-19 
Thursday: Phlm 7-20; Ps 146:7-10; Lk 17:20-25 
Friday: 2 Jn 4-9; Ps 119:1-2, 10-11, 17-18;  Lk 17:26-37 
Saturday: 3 Jn 5-8; Ps 112:1-6; Lk 18:1-8  
Sunday: Prv 31:10-13, 19-20, 30-31; Ps 128:1-5; 1 Thes 5:1-6; Mt 25:14-30 
 [14-15, 19-21] 

www.resurrectionbythebeach.org 

Prayer List  
Andrea, Paul, Sue, Diane Amacker, Rick 
Bacheller, Karen Biscone Halterman, Mindy 
Broussard, Harold Burns, Carl Carreca, 
Helen Chudy, Joe Cicero, Jeff Collins, Msgr. 
Slade Crawford, Mary Kay Crist, Katherine 
Dallara, Monique de Chazal, Hugh Dorman, 
Cheryl Doxsee, Emma Fazekas, Carla 
Grahl, Bill Gustave, Mae Hanby, Marilyn 
Henningsen, Jim Kelly, Patty Kunkel, Doro-
thy Lawson, Stephanie Lay, David Lowry, 
David Magee, Natalie Manor, Tom McCul-
len, the family of Carol McCullen, Phyllis 
McGhee, Alison McMullen, Hilda McRae, Fr. 
TJ Meehan, Alex Morgan, Dick Morgan, Pat 
Newkirk, Joyce & Bob Nolan, Erin Perry, 
Chris Pierce, Doug Powell, John Regan III, 
Helen Reichert, Stephen Reyba, Jill Rice, 
Penny Risley, Bill Sausen, Jeanne & Rich 
Schaller, Ron Scott, Ken Sheets, Mik Shiv-
nan, Tom Stickney, Bret Thomas, Karen 
Thompson, Bob Widman 

Please Pray for Our  
Military in Harm’s Way  

Sean & Kim, Gregory Biscone, Griffin 
Biscone, Tom Broderick, Nick Carey, David 
Cronk, Jonathan Gibson, Brad Henicke, 
Thomas Maxwell, Joshua Nabors, Samuel 
Phillips, Don Quinlan, Matthew Quinlan 

Please contact Lisa (837-0357 or  
admin@resurrectionbythebeach.org)  

to add someone to our Prayer List.   

Come Pray the Rosary  
Thursday, Nov. 13th, 10 AM 

Please join our public rosary for the intentions of 
asking God's mercy and blessing on our country 
and Divine assistance for addressing the moral 
and social issues of our time.  We will meet in a 
grassy area just east of the P.F. Chang Restau-
rant entrance on Highway 98 near 
Grand Boulevard and Sandestin. 
Call Tim Herrick at 267-0947 for 
details.    

Memorial Book of the Dead 
We remember and pray for our deceased family and friends during Mass.  One of our 
traditions at Resurrection is to enter their names in the Memorial 
Book of the Dead, which is placed by the baptismal font for the 
entire month of November.  Throughout this month each person 
is remembered in a special prayer by the celebrant at Mass.  This 
is a perpetual entry, as the book is used each year for memorial 
prayers, so names need to be entered only once.  

NOTE:  The parish office will 
be closed on Tuesday, Nov. 11 
in  honor of  
Veterans Day. 
We reopen at 9 
AM on Wednes-
day. 



 

The Waterfront Rescue Mission in Fort 
Walton Beach is looking for  

donations of clean, used men’s  
tennis shoes for the homeless.   

Thank you! THANK YOU!! 
  Keep the shoes coming!  

     They were so excited to get them!  
 

Also needed: Men’s new socks & boxer shorts 
(all sizes), travel size toiletries, as well as 
clean, used T-shirts of all sizes for men  

 

Please contact Marilyn Austin at 850-830-2791 or 
Marilyn@resurrectionbythebeach.org for more details. 

Adults--Are you interested in becoming a Catholic?   
Or maybe receiving the Sacrament of Confirmation?   

Would you like to serve God by working with a group preparing for 
Sacraments or just attending a couple of meetings to learn more 

about how you can help with adults, youth or children?   
Careful though, Sharing Faith can change your life!!   

 Marilyn Austin at 830-2791 

IS GOD CALLING YOU! 
Share your faith for a few hours a month! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Great Adventure Bible Study 
 Wednesdays, 9:10 AM  

OR Thursdays, 6:15 PM,  Parish Hall 
 

Cost/Registration 
$35 includes a study kit with all five  
components needed for this study. 

 

• Read 14 narrative books of the Bible and discover the 
amazing story woven throughout Scripture 

• Learn how the key people, places, and events in the   
Bible fit together to reveal Gods plan for humanity 

• Study the Bible from a Catholic perspective and see how 
our faith is rooted in Sacred Scripture 

• See how the events in the Old Testament are fulfilled in 
the New Testament by Christ and the Church 

• Gain a greater appreciation for the Scripture readings 
you hear during Mass 

• See how God reveals himself to us through Scripture and 
learn how God's Word applies to your life today 

Develop a life-long hunger for knowing God in his word and  
lay a strong foundation for Bible reading and study 

 
For More Information 

Call Marilyn at 850-830-2791 or email  
Marilyn@resurrectionbythebeach.org  

Religious Education and 
Youth Ministry  

 

K-5th Grade  
Sundays 2-4 PM twice a month 

November 16 & December 14 
 

MSY (Middle School Youth)  
Sundays 11:45 AM-1:15 PM with Lunch  

MSY will not meet on Sunday, Nov. 9 
 

MSY will meet Nov. 16, 2 PM  
to have fun and to serve! 

 

MSY Lock In!!!!  
November 21-22  

Friday, 7 PM - Saturday, 8 AM 
Friends are invited, call for info!  

(Marilyn 850-830-2791) 
 

CYM (Senior High Youth Ministry)  
Sundays, 5-7 PM 

Meets November 9 & 23 
 

CONFIRMATION 
Sunday, Nov. 16, 10:30 AM 

 

Call Marilyn today for more info about Religious 
Education and Youth Ministry at 850-830-2791 



The Electronic Prayer Chain!  
 

We’ll have Strength in Numbers reaching many of our parishioners electronically through 
an email Prayer Chain. This will enable those who want to be part of this ministry to lift up 
their prayer for those in need, and, because it’s electronic, be able to stay connected 
wherever you are.  Please contact Jan Anderson at akjananderson@gmail.com for 
more information or to be a part of this ministry.  Prayer requests should be called 
into 907-727-5849 or emailed to akjananderson@gmail.com. 

Men of Resurrection (MORE)    
Meet monthly for boys’ night dinner, fellowship and prayer at 6:30 PM on sec-
ond Tuesday of each month in parish hall.  The next meeting is November 11th. 
Call John Czapleski  at 850-830-2702 or email johnczapleski@hotmail.com 

Floral  Ministry would love to honor your special day, person, or 
memory with a beautiful flower arrangement in the Sanctuary for 
the weekend Masses.  If you would like to give the gift of flowers, 
please call or stop by the Parish Office, Monday-Thursday, 9AM-4 
PM to schedule your donation. 

Altar Servers Needed! 
We are always looking for new servers!  If you would like to help Father Tom at Mass and 
have already made your First Communion, please call the Parish Office at 837-0357 or 
email for more details at admin@resurrectionbythebeach.org.   

Young Adult Ministry  
(18-39ish)  

Dinner is served at 6 PM on Tuesday, Nov. 
11th with Praise and Worship at 7 PM at 
Christ Our Redeemer Parish, Niceville.  
Contact Adam to RSVP or for more info at 

corlitmusic@gmail.com. 

Homebound Ministry   
If you or someone you know would like to receive Communion in the hospital 
or at home on Sundays, please call the parish office at 837—0357 to sched-
ule a visit. We are also looking for volunteers! 

Knights of Columbus 
The Emerald Coast Council of the Knights of Columbus meets next at Corpus 
Christi Parish on Tuesday, November 18, 2014.  Dinner at 6:30 PM, meeting 
at 7 PM.  All Knights with a current membership card are welcome.  Please con-
tact John Colletta (johncolletta@msn.com or 850-543-9488) for information.  

Parish  
Ministries 

Altar Servers  
Lisa Foster 837-0357   

Extraordinary Ministers  
Mary Pat Cedarleaf 

837-0357 
Lectors  

Mary Jo Napoli 837-8125  
Music Ministry  

Kitty Boe 830-4058 
Steve McCown 376-7273 

Sacristans  
Ann & Bevan Canale 622-3225  

 Social Ministry  
John Czapleski 830-2702   

Ushers/Greeters  
Joe Biscone 267-3793  
John Twigg 837-5918   

************************************************************* 

Faith Formation  
(Bible Studies, Children’s  
Liturgy of the Word, RCIA,  

Religious Education,  
Sacraments, Youth Ministry)  

Marilyn Austin  830-2791   
************************************************************* 

Bereavement Ministry  
Virginia Dwyre 267-0756  

Evangelization  
Sukey Brooks 608-6118   

Finance Council  
Chuck Nichols 837-8613 

Friends of  
Resurrection Gardens  
Jean McCarthy 650-8105   

Hearts & Hands Ministry  
Eileen Hughes 650-6188   
Knights of Columbus  

Frank McDonough 269-0650  
Men of Resurrection (MORE)  

John Czapleski 830-2702   
Retirement Home Ministry  

Bevan Canale 622-3225  
Kathy Bilello 267-8426 

Please call the Parish Office at  
837-0357 if you need more  

information about our ministries. 

Come Sing to the Lord at the 5:00 Vigil Mass 
  The choir needs you!  You are invited to join the Vigil Mass Choir.  
Rehearsal for the 5 PM Saturday Vigil Mass will begin at 4:15 PM in the 
choir room.  Also, rehearsal for the Sunday 10:30 AM Mass begins at 
9:45 AM.      

  Do you play a musical instrument?  We need you too!   
  Contact Kitty Boe at kbmusic@resurrectionbythebeach.org or 
call 850-837-0357 ext 301 or 850-830-4058 for more information.  

Tuesday Morning Bible Study 
Please join us for this weekly study every Tuesday morning 9-10:30 AM in the  

Parish Hall.  We are using the Little Rock Scripture Study entitled  
Parables of the Kingdom, Part 2.   

 

Centering Prayer  
Please join us for prayer on Tuesdays at 12:30 PM in the Parish Hall.   

We can’t imagine what just sitting twice a day in the presence of God is  
doing to us!  It is changing us into Divine Love each in his or her own way.   

For more information on these meetings, please call Barbara Rezmer  
at 850-654-1046 or email her at mbrezmer@cox.net.  



Resurrection Parish’s website is www.resurrectionbythebeach.org   
Please visit for more information about ministries, activities and Masses! 

 Resurrection Cares Ministries 
Resurrection Cares Volunteers:  Thank you to the 22 people who signed up on Volunteer Day for Resurrection Cares.  
Someone will contact you soon. If you don’t hear from someone in the next 3 weeks, please call Sam Gibbons at 678-294
-5071. 
Blanket & Coat Drive:  We are now collecting gently used or new blankets and coats for the indigent families in 
our sister parish, St. Francis of Assisi in Blountstown. There will be a collection box in the Parish Office for drop 
off, Monday-Thursday, 9 AM-4 PM, until Nov. 27. If you have other clothes to donate, we will accept them also. 
Food, Diaper & Personal Items Donations: Catholic Charities of Northwest Florida sponsors a food pantry for local ar-
ea, as well as the Caring Coach, a vehicle which brings food to St. Margaret of Scotland Parish in DeFuniak Springs in 
North Walton County for people who are unable to drive to Fort Walton Beach.  
  After Mass, please take a brown bag with a list of suggested non-perishable food or hygiene items to donate for the food 
pantry. There is a special need for diapers of all sizes (newborn, 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, Pullups) and baby items, which are brought 
to Caring & Sharing of South Walton in Santa Rosa Beach. If you are a visitor, please consider donating any unused/
unopened items you might have left over. Interested in helping with this program? Call Jim McDonald at 850-259-5428. 
St. Vincent dePaul Society: Resurrection and St. Rita parishes are partners in a St. Vincent dePaul charter. Both 
churches contribute the volunteer effort and financial support needed to execute the mission of the church. The purpose is 
to provide financial help with food, gas, rent, utility bills and prescription assistance to the deserving needy of Miramar 
Beach, Santa Rosa Beach and Freeport. If you are interested in volunteering, call Doris Beam at 513-295-5210 or email 
venqueen51@yahoo.com.  
Retirement Home Ministry: Each Tuesday, a dedicated group of parishioners visits nearby facilities for senior living, re-
hab, and long term care. Mass or a communion service is the centerpiece of the visit, but music, laughter, and relationship 
building are very important parts of ministry. Please call Bevan Canale at 850-622-3225 for more information. 
Soup for the Soul: Can you make a pot of soup for someone is very ill or just released from the hospital? Here is how it 
works:  we ask families and friends to give us name and contact info of those who are ill or recovering. Our “Volunteer 
Soup Cooks” make one quart of soup for each family member living in the house. Call Penny Fleming 850-424-6194 to 
volunteer or receive soup. 
Hearts & Hands: A ministry committed to making, by hand, clothing for several needy groups. Since 2009, hundreds of 
lap robes and/or shawls have ben knitted and crocheted for patients of Grand Boulevard Health and Rehab Center and for 
many homebound persons. Caps are knitted for newborns at Sacred Heart Hospital as well as gift sets of baby blankets 
with matching hats and booties. Another project involves sewing clothing for the needy in specific African countries. This 
group meets on Thursdays from 1:30-3:30 PM in the parish hall. Prayer is stressed as an important part of the ministry, 
together and individually. If you are interest in joining this ministry in any way, contact Eileen Hughes at 850-650-6188.  
Monetary donations for materials are also appreciated.      

Society of St. Vincent de Paul 
2014 Annual Report 

  Thirty-three (33) St. Vincent de Paul members volunteer to seek out and provide person-to-person aid to the poor. St. 
Vincent de Paul accomplished much during the past annual year October 1, 2013 to September 30, 2014. We drove 
7,121 miles, volunteered 731 hours, made 254 home visits, helped 699 people, and made 33 phone contacts/referrals.  
This averages almost 5 visits a week and helping 2 individuals a day with assistance. 
  This year St. Vincent de Paul’s aid to the needy totaled $81,902 vs. $78,883 last year. The clients we helped were fam-
ilies and individuals with late rent payments, groceries, utility bills, medicines, medical bills, and gas. Additionally, 2 
cars were donated, one to a local family and one sold through the Nations SVdP program.  
  We are very THANKFUL for your support both financially and through your prayers. 
  St. Vincent de Paul Society’s continued partnership with St. Rita Parish in Santa Rosa Beach is a tremendous help with 
all that is accomplished. Their parishioners make significant contributions of funds and are active members of our con-
ference assisting in serving the needy in Walton County. 
  When clients are struggling to put food on the table, they often cannot afford to pay their utilities and other essential 
household items. St. Vincent de Paul members visit them wherever they are, in their home or on the streets, offering our 
fellowship as the basis for all the other help we give. In several cases, St. Vincent de Paul’s assistance has been the cli-
ent’s last resort against homelessness, despair or just trying to make ends meet. We ask for your continued support. 


